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The final version of the primary care strategy will be presented to the TPCT 
Board in May, and work continues to develop the strategy along the lines 
agreed at previous meetings.   Notable progress since the last Board meeting 
in January includes: 

• Hornsey Central event – public meeting held on 12 March giving 
update on plans for Hornsey Central, including presentation 
about the Bromley-by-Bow centre as an example of an effective 
primary care and integrated community resource 

• Developing internal arrangements and starting to establish the 
Programme Board to oversee primary care strategy 
development and implementation 

• Application to join NHS London polyclinic pilot scheme with 
Enfield PCT to access support from the Strategic Health 
Authority around developing Lordship Lane centre as part of 
improved service provision to the most deprived areas of 
Haringey and Enfield. 

In order to complete the strategy a particular focus will be made over the 
next month on workforce, transport and methods for local engagement of 
stakeholders.  
 
 
 

 


